Dear Wyverns,

The Christmas party is going ahead and is planned for Sat 11^{th} December at the Lord Nelson, Reedham.

You can find full details on the <u>flyer here</u>. The flyer includes a Link to the form where you can make your meal choices online. If you do plan to attend, please sign up by the end of November.

Other club news:

- Events restarted after Covid restrictions eased
 - o Cecil Howard Race completed with 14 entries, see website for results <u>Cecil Howard</u> <u>Race Green Wyvern Yachting Club</u>
 - o Derigging Party held
 - oAGM held
- Full Program planned for 2022 which will be the Clubs 75th Anniversary year.
 - o Provisional 2022 Calendar here
 - oWatch out for 2022 Cruise invites next month